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This item was requested by the Ald. Boyle.  Residents on Patrick Lane west of Coldwater Creek have reported vehicles

coming to the cul de sac on Patrick Lane thinking it continues to Northview Road.  There have also been instances of

traffic trying to use Kayla Drive to get to Northview Road.  Kayla Drive is a private roadway.  The Department of Public

Works supports placement of a No Outlet sign on Patrick Lane.
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